
RRMS PTG  

July 21, 2025 – 6:00 PM SkyZone 

Meeting called to order: 6:06 PM 
 

June minutes approved: 1st: Victoria 2nd: Marsha.  Minutes were approved.  

Old Business: Treasurer’s Report,  Upcoming Fundraisers, ongoing fundraisers, The PTG Shops, Laila’s plaque, 

Back to school family events, Food drive for the school pantry 

New Business: 

1.​ Treasurer's report:  Discussion and vote to approve $370 to renew the PTG insurance policy.  

2.​ Board position job descriptions: Provided copies of the board position descriptions.  Discussed 

anticipated openings.  Forms will be available at the next meeting for nominations.  

3.​ Back to school BBQ: September 2, 2025 at 4PM. Set up at 3PM. 

a.​ Kona ice is booked- This will be for purchase by families if they want it.  

b.​ Vendors are signing up- they will be able to set up in the front loop starting at 3PM.  

c.​ Grill- Mrs. Pellegrino has reserved the district grill 

d.​ Food 

i.​ hot dogs: Discussed and voted on buying directly from Hoffman’s with a budget of $900 

or less with the buy 3 get 1 free.  Hot dog budget vote passed.  

ii.​ buns-Marsha can get some from Freihofer; Anna H. has a connection with the Food Bank 

that might have extra rolls close to the event, but won’t know far in advance.   

iii.​ chips-Marsha is asking Frito Lay 

e.​ Drinks-Pepsi is willing to donate; Brosh Plumbing will donate some water 

f.​ Need to continue discussions with Rox El PTG about coordinating with each other 

g.​ Discussed handing out raffle tickets upon arrival for people to use exchange for the free food.  

h.​ Raffle gift certificates from Larger than Life when people show us they “Like” the RRMS PTG 

Facebook page and share a certain post.  

4.​ Upcoming Fundraisers: 

a.​ Vendors and Kona Ice at BBQ-Need to notify vendors to have weights for their tents/canopies.  

b.​ Cider Rose Tea Party- September 20th- www.ciderroseevents.com use the code ROX10 to help 

give back 10% to the PTG 

5.​ Principal’s updates: Mrs. Pellegrino reported that it has been quiet at school.  There is a new 7th grade 

counselor and they are busy working on student schedules. There will be a new student council advisor.  

The staff is doing professional development and training this summer.  Mrs. Pellegrino will be traveling in 

October for handler training with her new therapy dog, who will be working with her at school.  

http://www.ciderroseevents.com


 

Meeting Adjourned: 6:54PM       Next meeting: August 11,  2025 - 6 pm 

Upcoming meetings 

August 11th meeting information submitted to nominate self or others 

September meeting hold elections 


